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Having completed all of last year’s summative program reviews, we are now busy working

on the new round of reviews for 2017. The faculty facilitator who helps guide the team plays

an important role in the process.

2017 Program Quality Review Facilitator Profile:

Professor Wendy Meininger-Dyk

Wendy Meininger-Dyk is faculty in the School of Environmental and Civil

Engineering Technology where she teaches Urban Planning and a variety of

other subjects. She has facilitated reviews for Program Quality (PQ) since

2012, working with multiple program areas from various Seneca campuses.

Working with PQ has allowed her a close-up view of the high level of faculty

expertise across the college and the passion that faculty have for their

programs. She is currently facilitating a review within the School of Aviation

and assisting on a degree-level self-study.

 

 

View the Spring 2017 issue of the Academic Newsletter.
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